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Comments: I think we all know that Domestic Sheep ruin pasture land by tearing the grass up by the roots. 

Domestic Sheep, or any Domestic Animal, should never be allowed to graze an area at the expense of the

Natural Animals; in this case, Big Horn Sheep , Elk, Deer and Rabbits.

Not to mention the ground dwellers that might live in high pasture.

Uintas Wilderness is also a Wilderness Area. It must be protected from destruction.

I say "No!" to allowing Domestic Sheep to graze in High Pasture. 


